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Bocce Referee Training Class 

 
Referee Training  ​We had a good turnout on February 28th for our Spring 2018 
Referee Training class.  Welcome to our newest bocce referees, Al Bruno, David Cook, 
Claire Glennon, Loanne Rube, Lorrie Scott, and Jim Stonehouse. Thank you Michael and 
Susan Sunzeri for hosting this class and volunteers Paul Andersen, Jeanne Anne 
Whittacre, and Karri ​Besmehn​. Our referees are volunteers, so remember if things get 
heated out on the courts, always treat our referees with kindness and respect. Michael 
and Susan will have another training class on June 28th. Please considering 
volunteering to help our club.  
 
Bocce Bash News​ It’s time to welcome back our Friday Night Bocce Bash ​this 
afternoon!​  The bocce bash is a fun and social gathering with informal bocce played 
on Fridays between 3 to 5 pm. Newcomers are always welcome. Come on down!  Bring 
your own beverage, and bring a dish or snack to share. Our first bash of the year, our 
Welcome Back Bocce Bash,​ is today, ​March 9th from 3 to 5 pm​. We’re looking for 
a big turnout to celebrate the beginning of the 2018 bocce season!  We will have a 
group of BEES (Bash’s Ever Energetic Supporters) in bright orange vests ready to greet 
you, answer your questions, and make sure you feel welcome. 
 
Spring Mixer Tournament  ​All systems are go for our Spring Mixer.  We start 
tomorrow, Saturday March 10th, though most teams will be starting next week. You 
should have heard from your team captains by now for your team assignments. If not, 



please check the cabinet at the bocce courts or contact our ​Spring Mixer Coordinator, 
Jeanne-Anne Whitacre at 650-493-3638.  
 
Bocce Board Meeting​ Our next meeting will be March 13th at 1:00 p.m. in the Patio 
Room (Cribari). All are welcome. 
 


